Subject: New builders features
Posted by mirek on Wed, 21 Jan 2015 14:48:08 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

- .icpp files are now allowed in BLITZ block in debug mode

- Packages now can have "No warnings" options which completely supresses warnings for
particular package. The idea is to disable warnings in 3rd party code (e.g. plugin/png).
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